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(Not approved at time of distribution) 

ROLL CALL AS FOLLOWS 	 NON-VOTING MEMBERS 
Councilwoman Butler 	Present 	 Susan Horton, Town Clerk 
Councilman Hass 	Present 	 Jack Casey, Town Attorney (Absent) 
Councilman Van Slyke 	Present 
Councilman Wohlleber 	Present 
Supervisor Hammond 	Present 

Supervisor Hammond opened the Workshop with the Pledge of Allegiance and thanked everyone 
for attending tonight's meeting and asked if anyone wanted to address the Board or if they had 
any comments. 

The purpose of tonight's workshop was to discuss Wood Processing and Keyhole lots. Prior to 
this workshop, the Town Board met to continue deliberations on the Proposed 2021 Town 
Budget. Further discussions will be held at the next Town Board meeting on October 15, 2020 at 
6:00 PM. 

There was much discussion by the Town Board members with significant input from other Town 
employees and by the residents present regarding Keyhole lots. The views were significantly 
detailed, and the Town Board decided that the subject would be reviewed with Jack Casey, the 
Town Attorney upon his return at which time the subject would be further discussed. 

The Town Board then addressed Wood Processing. Town Board member June Butler discussed 
her detailed proposal regarding Wood Processing, and it was decided that the subject would be 
referred to the Planning Board for future actions. 

Motion by Supervisor Hammond, seconded by Councilwoman Butler and carried to adjourn this 
meeting at 8:00 pm. 

ectfully submitted, 

usan Hoitoji  
Town Clerk 
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